FASTFACTS

AmeriHealth Caritas Important Information
VIP Care for Our Providers

To help ensure your patients, our members, have the medications they need,
AmeriHealth Caritas VIP Care is complying with the Centers for Medicare and
Medicaid Services’ (CMS) Part D guidance regarding disasters and emergencies
resulting from COVID-19. AmeriHealth Caritas VIP Care has taken the following
action as it relates to Part D prescription drugs:

e Removing the Refill Too Soon edits — this will allow our enrollees to refill
medications early to ensure they have an appropriate supply of medication.

e Allowing the maximum extended day supply of 90 days.

e Allowing retail pharmacies or other pharmacies to provide home
delivery/mail order.

e Allowing non-contracted pharmacies to fill prescriptions or reimburse
members if they pay for a prescription out of pocket.

If you have any questions regarding these actions, please contact Provider
Services at 1-800-521-6007.





